LINCOLN CHAPTER PSPE BOARD MEETING MINUTES 
Pres.Poletti  called the October 27th 2008 meeting to order at 4:55 pm. At the Watch & Clock Museum.  The minutes from the September 9th 2008  meeting were approved as noted.

TREAS/ADM SEC: Copy of the report on file.  One scholarship has been paid.  We have received $1500.00 from LOGe advertisers and $800.00 in donations for this years MathCounts.  The 2007/2008 audit has been completed.
PRES. REPORT:  We will look into trying for the PSPE “Communications Award”.  The social on the 9th of December is becoming problematic so we will move it to the 15th.
COMMITTEE REPORTS
PROGRAM:  The program for November will be a tour of “YC Precision Fabricators” on the 24th.  The December social will be on the 15th, January will be a tour of Wilton Armatale, February is “Engineers Week”, March will be a tour of Elsner Engineering, and April will be a tour of Bradley Lifting.
BRIDGE BUILDING:  

MATHCOUNTS:  16 schools have registered to date including several new schools. 
MEMBERSHIP:  

LOGe: 

STATE DIR:   The State Conference, which will now be held in October, is coming along.  The “Continuing Education Committee” will be contacting the membership to get feedback.  There has been discussions regarding the creation of “Virtual Chapters”.
AWARDS:   

OLD BUSINESS: 

NEW BUSINESS:  
The meeting adjourned at 5:50 pm.  Our next meeting will be at 4:30 just prior to the December 15th social.
John Conaway PE secretary Lincoln Chapter PSPE

LCM-10-27-08
